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ß Kincaid Sleeper Bus 
ß Box Lunch & Soft Drinks Provided on the bus 

both ways 
ß Lodging at Best Western Kachina Lodge 

¶ 1/2 mile north of historic town plaza. 
¶ Indoor Jacuzzi and hot tub; bring your swim 

suit. 
¶ Breakfast buffet included each morning (all 3 

days). 
¶ Live entertainment in the lounge and Happy 

Hour. 
 

Our Bus will shuttle you to and from the slopes á 
once in the morning and once in the afternoon.  
 
The mountain features terrain for all levels of skiing. 
Snowboards are NOW permitted AT TAOS. 
 
Group Rates for 3 days, Adult $165 lift ticket, ,$81 
Sport rental pkg. Pay Don two weeks before 
departure. 

¶ 1 B?W Jgdr N_qqÚ 
"/43 ?bsjrÚ "/22 RcclÚ "/.0 Afgjb 

Taos 
March 1st to 5th 

Don Woolsey 
Trip Captain 
Phone/Fax 918-747-5133 
Email  dhwoolsey@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 

$367     Double Occupancy  
$268   3rd-4th person in room 

 
Transportation and Lodging á all at once, or 3 

payments. 

FASTEST FILLING 

SPRING BREAK IN 

YEARS  
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New Trip Captain: Michael 

Messimore, 918-269-4530, 
mmessimore@yahoo.com 
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LIFT LINE COPY DEADLINE 
The 15th of each month.  

 
Please send all your copy and  

photos for the Lift Line to:  
Dana Gray  

E-mail: danagray@cox.net 
 
 
 
 

Please notify TSC of your address change.  
The Post Office will NOT forward the  

Lift Line because of its  
3rd class postage classification.  

 
Mail your address change to:  

TSC, P.O. Box 702121, 
Tulsa, OK 74170-2121 

Presidentõs 
Column 
By Dana Gray 

Now is a great time to be active 
in the Tulsa Ski Club à and life 
is good! 
 
All of our trips this year are sold 
out or will be by the time they 
depart. If you want to ski with us 
rfgq wc_p _lb f_tclår wcr qgelcb
up, now is the time. Our board 
met in January on the evening 
that the Copper Mountain trip 
returned à so we heard first-
hand about the amazing time 
our members have had on our 
Monarch and Copper trips. Our 
Flatlands trip to Crested Butte 
should be getting back into 
town about the time you read 
rfgq _lb ucåpc c_ecp rm fc_p rfc
fun stories about racing, skiing, 
and meeting new people. 
 
Ucåpc epmugle gl lsk`cp md
members. Our trips are very 
well designed to be a win-win 
experience for members and the 
club. We have a very positive, 
effective, and collaborative 
board that is focused on 
member satisfaction, sound 
business practices, and efficient 
mncp_rgmlq, Ucåpc h_xxcb*
ucåpc nskncb* ucåpc k_igle
rfgleq f_nncl* _lb ucåpc
having fun! 
 
We continue to make progress 
in updating and streamlining 
our processes to minimize the 
workload on volunteers while 
also making our club more 
relevant to more members and 
prospective members. Many 
thanks to member Chuck 
Harrington who has volunteered 
to serve as project manager 
integrating and enhancing the 
functionality of our web-based 
efforts in communications and 
member services. 
 
We continue our efforts in 
building a strong foundation for 
the club by updating our 
administrative efforts à including 
job descriptions, bylaws, and 
dslargmlq, Gråq `ccl kmpc rf_l _
decade since our bylaws were 
updated; those updates have 

been announced to members 
and we will vote on these 
during the February meeting. 
Most of the proposed revisions 
are to update the bylaws to 
align with current practices, to 
streamline operations, and to 
provide more flexibility for the 
`m_pbåq mncp_rgmlq `_qcb ml
the size of our membership. 
 
When it comes down to it, the 
whole purpose of our 
organization is to have fun à 
fun meeting new people, fun 
traveling to new places, fun 
trying new experiences, and fun 
skiing or boarding on some of 
the most picturesque slopes in 
the U. S. Skiing, snowboarding, 
traveling, and enjoying life is 
always more fun when done 
ugrf dpgclbq, Rf_råq msp nspnmqc,
Rf_råq msp ncpqncargtc, Jcråq
invite more people to join us! I 
hope to see you at the February 
meeting à or should I say, our 
gknpmknrs T_jclrglcåq n_prw  
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Thanks to all the members and guests who attended the 
January General Meeting at the Elks Lodge. Our 
membership keeps growing, bringing our totals to 322 
memberships, plus 244 dependents, for a total of 566 
members. 
 
Please join me in welcoming the following new members to 
the Tulsa Ski Club: 
 
 Krista Caveny Tseggy Chaoui 
 Jay Coffman Rick Rinehart 
 Tommy Sovereign Don Williams 
 Phillip & Shantana Allen Chad & Jennifer Johnson 
 Kevin K & Any King Doug & Lori Stewart 
 
If your personal information needs to be 
updated in the membership database, contact 
me via e -mail at, kelley23@cox.net  or by phone 
at 918 -447-0494.  

Membership Report 
By Kelley Phillips 

Early Spring Break Trip 

South Lake Tahoe! 

March 7th thru 12th 
 
Gorgeous Skiing with 

Great Friends! 

 

2 Bedroom Condos à 

Next to Gondola & 

Casinos! 

 

Trip Captain: 

Phil Wiltfong 

918-693-1397 

PhilWiltfong@cox.net 

 

$1024 Including Airfare! 
   4 Full Ski Days à 5 Wonderful Nights 

Heavenly  
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Winter Park  
Winter Park, Colorado 

Npcqgbclråq B_w Qig T_a_rgml 

February 16th to 21th 
 
The response at the picnic was great. Many large 
epmsnq _pc qgelgle sn* qmÚ BMLåR BCJ?W GD WMS
WA NT TO GO; THE TRIP IS FILLING FAST! 
 
Bmlår kgqq msr dmp rfc C_pjw @gpb Bgqamslr 
After 10/11/11 prices increase by $25 per person. 
 
$457 per person/double occupancy  
  
$274 extra person/sleeper sofa use  
  
 
Winter Park has 3 mountains, 19 lifts, and a variety of 
rp_gjq dmp _lw qiggle _`gjgrw, Ucåtc emr2 & 3 bedroom 
units at The Beaver Village Condos that are a 1-mile 
âdpccã qfsrrjc pgbc rm rfc kmslr_gl `_qc, Rfc
property has a heated indoor pool and 3 hot tubs.  
 
Board the sleeper bus in Tulsa on Thursday evening, 
February 16th; arrive in Winter Park the next morning 
for your first day of skiing; SKI UP TO 4 DAYS; leave 
Winter Park  Monday afternoon and return to Tulsa 
Tuesday morning, February 21th, in time for school 
and work. 
 
ß Meals provided on outbound and return trip 
ß 3 nights at The Beaver Village Condos 
ß Non-alcoholic beverages provided on the bus  
ß Mountain Party for all ages 
ß Free shuttle service around the whole area 
ß Group rates for ski and snow board rental  
 
Terry Gordon 
Home Phone:  918-294-1532 
E-mail:  me.t.gordon@juno.com 

Jene Harmon          
Cell Phone: 918-630-8444 
E-mail: jeneharmon@gmail.com 
 
 

GREAT DISCOUNTED LIFT TICKETS!!!  
                             Adult Teen Child 
 18+ 13-17 6-12 
2 of 3 days $110 $93 $ 61 
3 of 4 days $158 $123 $ 83 
4 days $202 $156 $110 
 
Age 5 and under SKI FREE!!! 
 
Bmlår kgqq rfc dsl 

mailto:kelley23@cox.net
mailto:PhilWiltfong@cox.net
mailto:me.t.gordon@juno.com
mailto:jeneharmon@gmail.com
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The Tulsa Ski Club Monarch 
trip departed Tulsa promptly at 
5:00 pm on Monday, 
December 26th, 2011 with a full
-load of 40 adventurers ready 
for the slopes of Monarch, 
Amjmp_bm ? tcpw äd_kgjw-
mpgclrcbå epmsn* uc f_b //
sets of parent(s) and kid(s) 
including the Shields family of 5 
~ Matt & Jackie Shields, 
and Emily, Ethan  & 
Madeline;   another group of 
5 led by Carrie Zoellner ~ 

Beau Z, Bridget Z,  Jordan 
Anderson and Tait 
Garoutte.   Additionally, we 
f_b _ â1-eclcp_rgmlã d_kgjw jcb
by Leslie Mullinax with 
her son, Ian  and her mom, 
Gwen Hazelton  (a super-
senior J).  A total of 18 young 
people under the age of 23 
made for a lively and 
enjoyable group of skiers & 
snowboarders! 
 
As we turned north on I-35 and 
approached the Kansas State 
line, refreshments were 

distributed by 
Elizabeth 
Menger, Lew 
Moser & trip 
captain, Jay 
Menger ~ an 
assortment of 
homemade  spiral 
cut Ham and sliced 
Turkey sandwiches, 
Famous 
Amos 

Chocolate Chip cookies 
and chips ~ which were 
eagerly devoured.  
Things settled in to 
friendly conversations; 
smart phone 
_ddga_l_bmq äbmgle rfcgp
rfgleå9 _lb* _l
assortment of movie 
watchers using their 
laptops.  After a pit stop in 
Wichita we sped towards 
Dodge City, KS ~ bunkbeds 
started to go up as a quiet 

descended upon our travelers,  
with a few stalwarts ~ Lew 
Moser, LaDonna File & 
Jay  Menger  ~ sitting in the 
dpmlr ähskn qc_rqå _lb
continuing to converse. 
 
In Dodge City we changed 
drivers and TSC member, 
Gerald Bradley , took the 
controls of our Coach.  Gerald 
is an avid skier & former board 
member ~ several people kept 
him company as we continued 
driving through the night.  At 
6:30 am we arrived at our 
lodging in Salida, CO and in 

short 
order we 
had 
access to 
our rooms 
where we 
changed 
into our 

äqig ec_på _lb rfcl fc_bcb dmp
the mountain for a full day of 
skiing and snowboarding. 
 
Snowboarders, Ian 
Mullinax, Garoutte Tait, 
Ethan Shields and 
LaDonna File,  headed off for 
their snowboard lessons while 
Michael Schumann, Emily 

Shields,  Madeline Shields 
and Jackie Shields  took ski 
jcqqmlq, Kc_lufgjc* rfc âRfpcc
?kgemqã |Dr. James 
Dominy, David Haugen & 
Lew Moser went off in search 
of the dark blues and blacks 
and were joined by Melody 
Bailey , who had no problem 
skiing the toughest runs.  Others 
worked the slopes diligently:  
Mark & Stuart Gray 
(father & son);  David 
Pogue and his kiddos 
Margaret & Spencer; 
Mark & Molly Gregoli and 

their son, Luke; and Dr. 
Russ Gilstrap and his son, 
Logan and, Darren & Sue 
Ann Aduddell and 
daughter Alyssa.  
 
At the end of Day 1, we 
returned to our lodging and 
freshened up for our âEcr 

?aos_glrcb Bgllcpã at the 
Country Bounty Restaurant for a 
sumptuous spaghetti dinner.  
The dining room was quickly re-
arranged and tables pulled 
together (perhaps to the dismay 
of the restaurant staff) so that 
we could better converse with 
each other ~  David Pogue 
& kids joined David 
Haugen, Dr. Dominy and 
Lew  Moser;  Gerald 
Bradley  äfc_bcbå _ r_`jc ugrf
the Zoellners  along with 
Jordan Anderson & Tait 

Garoutte .  
Wayne & Lisa 
Palmer  and 
their kids, 
Laney & 
Greyson  sat 
next to the 
Aduddells  
who in turn were 
next to the 
Shields family.  
A good time was 

had by all! 
 
Day 2  was an active day of 
good skiing with full 
participation by our group of 
40.  That evening, many of our 
group took advantage of the 
free shuttle service to visit  
historic downtown Salida.  One 
large group went to ?kga_åq
Pizzeria & Micro - Brewery  
and the comments were 
excellent.  Lew Moser , a beer 
connoisseur was impressed with 
the house ale while Mark 
Gregoli , a micro-brewery 

expert, gave high marks to the 
establishment.  Another large 
group went to the Boathouse 
Cantina  (located on the bank 
of the Arkansas river and 
similarly enjoyed their 
experience. 
 
Day 3  found about half the 
group on the Snowmobile Tour 

Monarch Mountain Ski/Snowboard Trip 
By Jay Menger, Trip Captain  
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~ Gerald Bradley, Mark & 
Stuart Gray, Jay & 
Elizabeth Menger and our 
rmsp esgbc âUgjcw Amwmrcã 
uclr ml rfc äFgef ?btclrspc
Rmspã | 0 fmspq md fgef qnccb

racing through the ridges, valleys 
and forest area adjacent to 
Monarch ~ what a work out!  
Others went on the group tour ~ 
Melody Bailey, Leslie & Ian 
Mullinax, David Haugen, 

LaDonna File, David & 
Spencer Pogue. That evening 
our group went by bus to 
U_jj`_lecpåq Ns` $ Epgjj 
for one heck of a fun party ~ 
good food and drink with lots of 
comraderie and festivity!  
Gwen Hazelton  roamed the 
area taking shapshots of the 
group and rumor has it that 
LaDonna File  and Melody 
Bailey  ucpc rfc äjgdc md rfc
n_prw åDay 4  was a full day of 
skiing & snowboarding although 

there was more of our group in 
the bar at the end of the day 
than on prior days.  We left the 
Mountain at 4:00 pm and 
freshened up at our lodge ~ then 
headed back to Tulsa on our all-
night ride.  The Monarch Trip 
was a huge success ~ we had a 
terrific  group of TSC members; 
and the Monarch Mountain staff 
worked hard to insure our 
satisfaction.   Gåk pc_bw rm bm
it again next year ~ how 
ä`msr wms= 

Pictures from Copper... 

TSC T-Shirts 
 

T-shirts are $10. If you were one of the people who ordered a 

medium t-qfgpr* rfcwåpc fcpc, Njc_qc nj_l rm amkc rm rfc

February meeting to pay for it and pick it up. The February 

kccrgle gq _r Hmcåq Ap_` Qf_ai ml 4/qr ucqr md Kckmpg_j. 

 


